
Hello again from Malawi, “The Warm Heart of Africa.”

The beginning of the month was Bible School graduation. We are so proud of all the graduates!
Sis. B has been visiting “Beit CURE,” A Children’s Hospital, praying with the children, doing coloring
pages, playing card games, and handing out lollipops. This has been a very rewarding experience!
Each week, we continue to go to village churches to teach and preach, along with hosting our
ongoing Home Bible Study.
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Praise Report
Mawayi came to Church Service!
In 2023, we traveled to speak at the Malawi General Conference, and we
met this young lady from Lilongwe on the plane. We’ve been having Zoom
Bible studies with her and meet in person whenever we are in Lilongwe.
We’re so thankful she came to service at the refugee camp; she loved it!
Please join with us in prayer for Mawayi.

Refugee Camp Revival Services
It was such a humbling experience to minister for a three-day revival. We were honored to meet so
many Godly people and to hear their amazing stories of survival and perseverance!

Thank you for your continued support and prayers.


